Our Agreements

· There will be four typical lengths of entries:

A. Long, about 5000 words long (3000-7000)

B. Medium, about 2000 words (1000-3000)

C. Short, about 500 words (200-1000)

D. Definition-type of entries (50-200) or even cross-references of the sort “Asymmetric cryptosystem”, see “Public key cryptosystem”.

· Authors of entries A, B, and C will carry the name of the author. Also the affiliation can be added. 

· All entries could and often should have references. The idea is not so much to be complete, but the help the reader further.

· Cross-references are highly recommended. Please indicate them by underlining these words in the text
· On our web page http://www.win.tue.nl/~henkvt/Content.html the status of all entries will be listed (responsible advisory board member, author’s name, etc).

· As soon as you have finished an entry, I can make a link to it on our web page. Others now can refer to it. There is a choice here for you, either I make a link to a page that you maintain or I store that entry myself. There is an obvious danger with changing posted entries. Other authors that refer to it may refer to the old version and not the new.

· Advisory Board Members carry the main responsibility for the quality of the entries that his/her authors contribute. Vice versa, you may ask one of them to “check” your contributions. 

· New notions in an entry can be emphasized by using italics. These words will also occur in the index. This index will be used later on to check the encyclopaedia for completeness.

· Time schedule:

Before September 10: indicate the intended length of “your” entries.

Before September 30: correspond the names of the authors for each entry.

Before December 31: finish actual writing.

Jan. – March 2003: final editing.

April 1, 2003: handing over all material to Kluwer.

· Authors are requested to embed hyperlinks in their source files where possible.
· A technical copy editor will go over the manuscript, with the intention of giving the work one voice, to the best extent possible. This will include checking for grammatical consistency.

· References to websites are admissible but only if it concerns a very stable site (e.g. of an long-established group).

Henk van Tilborg
